
 

NOTICE 

TOWN OF EAST HADDAM 

PUBLIC HEARING 

MIDDLE SCHOOL CAFETERIA 

7:00 PM 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 14, 2013 

 

 

The Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing to present the Architectural and 

Engineering Studies done by Silver Petrucelli and O&G Industries, review the 

recommendations of the Municipal Facilities Advisory Group and to obtain public input 

regarding the reuse of the old Middle School and renovation of the Town Street 

Firehouse.   

 

All residents of the Town of East Haddam are welcome.  For more information contact 

the Selectman’s Office at (860) 873-5021.  Written comments can also be sent to the First 

Selectman at admin@easthaddam.org 

 

Dated this 7th day of November, 2013   Mark B. Walter 

First Selectman 
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